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Friday Bulletin                  
 

 Friday 23rd February 2018 
Dear Parents,  
 
Welcome back to this busy Half Term! 
 
It’s a Winner! 
Earlier this month the children look part in a Creative Writing Competition organised by 
Vision for Education and …….We Won!! We are very proud of the contribution made by all 
the children. And the prize…….. We will be receiving an egg incubator in school, so the 
children will be able to watch the miracle of eggs hatching and the new chicks emerging. 
 
Cross Country at Hunter Hall 
On Wednesday 28th February class 2 will be taking part in a Cross Country Competition at 
Hunter Hall School between 12.00 and 14.45. The children will have an early lunch in 
school.  Please could you make sure that the children have a water bottle, full PE kit and a 
warm jacket with them.  If any parents could help out with transport, please contact the 
school office. 
                                                                    
Dark Skies Winter Art 
Following our very successful outing to the Dark Skies Event at Maulds Meaburn 
yesterday, on Thursday 1st March Class 2 will be going to Asby School to take part in an 
Art work shop as a follow up to all that they have learned about the stars. They will be 
there all day and it promises to be stellar day!! 
 
Gymnastics Competition 
Class 2 will be taking part in the Key Steps Gymnastics Competition at Appleby Grammar 
School on Monday 5th March from 9.30 to 12.30.  We will be taking packed lunches with 
us. Please could you make sure that the children have a water bottle, full PE kit and a 
warm jacket with them. 
 
 
Cross Country at Newton Rigg 
On Thursday 15th March Years 3 and 4 will take part in a Cross Country Competition at 
Newton Rigg from 12.00 to 15.00. Please could you make sure that the children have a 
water bottle, full PE kit and a warm jacket with them. If any parents could help out with 
transport, please contact the school office. 
 
 



 

 

 

                   

Hawes End Residential Trip 
To parents of Y5 and Y6, could I politely remind you all that the balance of payment for this 
residential is due on Friday 2nd March.  Many Thanks. 
 
Any Spare Plastic Bottles?? 
Please could the children bring in a small plastic bottle, such as a soft drinks bottle, with 
them to school on Monday. We are hoping to use them for an exciting school craft project 
themed around reduction of single-use plastic. Thank you.  
Earlier this term, children in class 2 wrote many letters to companies and organisations 
regarding reduction of plastic. We’ve had a number of interesting replies which I look 
forward to sharing with the school community. 
 
Birds of a Feather…. 
Do you have any feathers that you have picked up on your walks in the country?  Class 1 
need feathers for our Bird Topic this half term. Perhaps you have something unusual that 
the children would like to see, or maybe you have an old feather pillow that we could open 
up to see what’s inside!  Class 1 would be very grateful for anything you can let us have. 
Thank you. 
 
Nursery news 
As I’m sure all parents will know there have been some important developments regarding 
our future plans for Pre School education this week. I look forward to sharing more details 
in next week’s bulletin 
 
Friends of School 
A meeting to start planning for the May Fair will be held on Friday 2nd March at 3.30pm at 
school. Those attending will get free after school club for their children, which should be 
quite a draw in itself as Toni will be leading circus gymnastics club! 
 
Crosby Ravensworth School 100 Club there were 56 numbers in the February draw. 
 
1st: £14.00 Helen Gill  Number 5 
2nd: £8.40  Duncan Priestley Number 45 
3rd: £5.60  John Wood  Number 50 
 
If you would like to join the 100 Club you can collect a form from the school office, it will be 
£6 for the remaining 6 draws. The next draw will be on the 14th March. 
Thank you for your continued support. The Friends Committee.  
 

 

 
 
Mr D Priestley 
Headteacher 
 



 

 

 

                   

 
 
Summary of dates for your diary: 
Friday 8th January   Swimming – 10 weeks. 
Wednesday 28th February  Youth Club KS2 
Wednesday 28th February  Hunter Hall Cross Country 
Thursday 1st March   Dark Skies Winter Arts 
Monday 5th March   Key Steps Gymnastics 
Monday 12th March   Y6 @ Bolton Primary School 
14th, 15th, 16th March  Hawes End Residential 
Thursday 15th March  Newton Riggs Cross Country 
Wednesday 21st March  Parents’ Evening in school from 3.30pm 
Thursday 22nd March  Community lunch 
Friday 23rd March   Easter Bingo and Raffle 
Monday 26th March   Y5 @ Long Martin School 
Thursday 29th March  Last day of term  
 
 
 
 
............................................................................................................................................ 
After school club   - Week beginning: 26th February 2018 
 
£4 a session or 5 for £16 (this can be split across siblings) 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 
Craft Club                             Thursday Film 
 
Netball           Friday Circus  
                                                                                
Indoor Games  
 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
I enclose £……….. to pay for …………..sessions. 


